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Brandy Butler

From: Brandy Butler on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, September 13, 2017 10:29 AM
To: 'Nicholas Bournakel'
Subject: RE: Electronic Service

Good morning Mr. Bournakel, 
 
We are in receipt of your change of information and will update our system. 
 
Sincerely,             
 
Brandy Butler 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-7123 
 
From: Nicholas Bournakel [mailto:nbournakel@tilsontech.com]  
Sent: Friday, September 08, 2017 9:04 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Electronic Service 
 
Hello, 
 
I am with SQF, LLC, a recently certificated CLEC in Florida (Certificate of Authority No. 8905, order attached) and have 
been receiving facsimile notifications stating that my e-mail address of record is unavailable.  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to notify the PSC that my email address is nbournakel@tilsontech.com, so all future 
notifications may be sent to this address. 
 
Many thanks, 
 
Nick Bournakel 
 
 
 

 
Nicholas Bournakel | Senior Consultant  
245 Commercial Street | Portland, ME 04101 
t: +1 (207) 358-7415  
nbournakel@tilsontech.com | www.tilsontech.com  

 

 

 
 
 




